
 

 
 

 

Tuesday 24th March 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our Tudor History topic, Year 5 is extremely lucky to welcome time-travelling 

Professor McGinty on Tuesday 21st April. His living history experience provides children 

with a fantastic opportunity to learn lots of facts about life in Tudor Britain, as well as an 

opportunity to handle genuine and replica artefacts.    

 

The cost will be £3.12 for Professor McGinty’s visit.  Please note that this is a voluntary 

contribution, however the visit may have to be cancelled if insufficient funds are received.  

This payment can be made by ParentPay.  If you require a bar code, please indicate on the 

slip below.    

 

 

Please return slips by Friday 17th April.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

 

RE: Professor McGinty Year 5 Visit 

 

Name of child _________________________     Class____________ 

 

I am happy to pay the cost of £3.12 for Professor McGinty’s visit.   

 

I have paid for this by Parent Pay 

 

I require a barcode from the school office    

 

Signed:__________________________________________  

 

Date:_________________________ 


